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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
May 14, 2018 
 
John P. Ary 
Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
839 MacKenzie Avenue 
Cañon City, CO 81212 
 
RE: Final Financial Warranty Deadline Extension Approval (TR-04) 

Pueblo East Pit, Permit File No. M-2000-041 
 
Dear Mr. Ary, 
 
On May 8, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the 
deadline to post the additional financial warranty for the Technical Revision (TR-04) of the Pueblo East 
Pit, File No. M-2000-041, to June 29, 2018. The Division herby approves the extension request. The 
additional financial warranty of $1,179,361 is due on or before June 29, 2018. The revision will not be 
final and construction for the slurry wall cannot commence until the bond is approved by the Division. 
Please note, if you fail to post the additional financial warranty prior to the expiration of the deadline, the 
Division will pursue enforcement actions. 

  
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC:  Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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